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Shenzhen Jumper Medical Equipment Co., Ltd.
D Building, No. 71, Xintian Road, Fuyong Street,
Baoan,Shenzhen, Guangdong 518103, China
Tel: +86-755-26696279
Fax: +86-755-2685202
E-mail: info@jumper-medical.com

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
1435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Date: 2024-09-27

SUBJECT: FCC Application for (FCC ID: 2ADYL-JPDHA100)

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the undersigned, hereby state a certified module (FCC ID: XMR201910BG95M3,
Test Report number: R2108A0735-R1, R2108A0735-R2, R2108A0735-R3, R2108A0735-
R4, R2108A0735-R5, R2108A0735-R6, R2108A0735-R7, R2108A0735-R8) was installed
in our product (FCC ID: 2ADYL-JPDHA100), the module installed in our product is
identical, and in the same configuration with the original module. The RF output power is
verified to be the same, thus, all conducted test data were re-used from the original test
report to the new test report.

Regards,

(Must be signed by the person that is listed on the FCC Website by new applicant)
Tiffany Zhang


